
Cambridge to Piarere 
Safety Improvements at Hydro Road

The intersection of SH1 and Hydro Road will have turning 
restrictions from 19 June 2023 while a turnaround is constructed 
at the intersection. There will be no right turn in and out of Hydro 
Road during construction. Work is expected to take up to eight 
weeks and is subject to weather. Please use alternate routes and 
allow more time for your journeys. 

Thank you for your patience while we work to make SH1 safer for 
everyone.


